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As a mesh injured woman I would like to raise my concerns regarding what the 
failings of the mesh reviews final report are. 
 
I am concerned that four key figures resigned from the review, why was this? 
 
Tracey Gilles being appointed as the chairperson, while she is a serving NHS 
medical director concerns me. 
 
I truly believe evidence has been omitted, ignored and/or hidden. 
 
I feel let down and betrayed after the promising interim report. Which I believe the 
four key figures where happy with also. 
 
I am extremely worried the final report will expose women to unnecessary harm. 
 
I fear that it is a whitewash, despite 97 MSP's signing our pledge poster (say no to 

mesh whitewash). 


